
School District of Glenwood City
Board of Education Vacancy

Due to a board member resignation, the School District of Glenwood City currently has a vacancy on
its seven-member board. Thank you to Nicole Miller for her service to the Glenwood City
community these past two years.

A replacement board member will be appointed to the School District of Glenwood City Board of
Education in the month of February and their term will run until the April 2025 election.

Candidates must be 18 years or older and a resident of the School District of Glenwood City.
Interested parties are welcome to contact District Administrator Patrick Olson at 715-265-7475 if
you have any questions.

To be considered by the School District of Glenwood City Board of Education for this position,
please submit a letter of interest to Christa Edin, Executive Secretary, 850 Maple Street, Glenwood
City, WI 54013 by 12:00 (noon) on Thursday, February 8, 2024. Please include qualifications,
education, and any board experience in your letter of interest.

The School District of Glenwood City Board of Education will conduct interviews to ascertain
qualifications for this vacant board seat on Monday, February 12, 2024 @ 6:00pm.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12HPd72YWqypB6R9UnO5z1zHTNKLkKojt/view?usp=drive_link

